
Greenford Ruritan  

   Fellowship   Goodwill   Community Service              

Dear Patron,  

  The 8th annual Pancake Breakfast will be held on Sat., Oct. 23, 2021.  We are asking that you 
consider donating an item for our basket raffle.  Ex: gift baskets, gift cards, items that promote your 
business, etc.  It is because of the generosity from community members like you that we are able to have 
a successful event each year.  All funds raised at the breakfast go toward scholarships that the Greenford  
Ruritans award to graduating South Range Seniors.  Your help is greatly 
appreciated!  
  
Thank You,  
  
‐Greenford Ruritan Club  
P.O. Box 43  Greenford, OH 44422    EIN# 34‐6578303 
www.greenfordruritan.org   
  
BASKET RAFFLE DONATION FORM  

Donor Representative Name: __________________________________  

Donor Company Name:______________________________________  

Address:___________________________________________________ 
EMAIL:___________________________________________________  

Phone Number:_____________________________________________  

Item pick up date:___________________________________________  

Description of item(s) being donated:____________________________  

___________________________________________________________ 
Approximate Retail Value: ____________________  

*No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift  

Please turn in this form with your donation or fax/ email to:  
Fax: 330-549-0307        email: ahazel@rollerreprographics.com  


